
Message from the Student Chair 
 

Mr. Sachith Keragala 

 

I am delighted to pen a few words as the Student Chairperson of PeMSARC’23. The saga of PeMSARC is 

still at its inception with the 2023 edition being the second iteration of the conference. However, despite its 

short history, PeMSARC has taken root within the student community as an integral part of Faculty life, 

and as an avenue for undergraduates to enter their foray into research presentation and dissemination. 

As a member who witnessed the birth of PeMSARC in earlier years, I am extremely privileged to step up 

as its Student Chairperson and lead a capable and talented contingent of students, as well as liaising with 

the academic and administrative staff. I am extremely grateful for all the members of the organizing 

committee, for toiling day and night, in order to make PeMSARC’23 a reality. A special feature of 

PeMSARC since its inception is that it is a collective effort of all aspects of the faculty from staff to students.  

PeMSARC’23 presents research work done by both undergraduates and postgraduates, with much being 

the debut of many individuals. We hope this will inspire more and more medical undergraduates to look at 

research as a career option, as well as to constantly engage in research in their future clinical careers.  

Last but not least, I wish all the best for the saga of PeMSARC to keep writing many chapters in the years 

to come, and may it prosper and shine! 
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